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August 26, 2019 
 
 
Dear Donating Party, 
 
The A.T.O. is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization founded to address the mental health illness and 
suicide epidemic among those between the ages of 13-25.  We provide awareness and prevention 
resources to communities within the United States and around the world.  
 
WE IDENTIFY regions with high suicide rates and inform communities of suicide trends.  
WE CONNECT with community leaders, mental health organizations, and the local leaders to form 
networks.  
WE COORDINATE and facilitate meetings, seminars, workshops, and conferences to educate, 
encourage, and implement preventive action plans while also raising awareness.  
 

WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT TODAY FOR OUR MISSION, “MOMENTS IN KENYA”! 
 
In the past decade, Kenya has experienced a 58% increase in suicide related incidents. To address 
this issue, The A.T.O. has partnered with Andre Butler of Rev3aled, to gather a team of 12 
individuals to go to Kenya, Africa in October 2019.  During our trip, we will provide suicide 
awareness meetings, prevention training, and music workshops and training in Nairobi and Kisumu, 
Kenya.  Additionally, we plan to provide mobile water purification systems to impoverished 
communities in Nairobi.  With your support and generous donation, we can make our vision a reality.  
 
Currently, we have raised $11,000 of the $20,000 needed for this trip. Will you help us in fulfilling this 
call? 
 
Your donation in the amount of $100-$20,000 will provide aid in the form of water purification 
systems, as well as resources for the suicide awareness and prevention meetings and workshops, 
music workshops and training, and other needed aid in the Nairobi and Kisumu regions of Kenya.  
 
Go to https://theato.org/moments-kenya to learn more about this mission and our organization. 
 
With God's grace and your financial support, we will fulfill our purpose for LIFE from country-to-
country and from sea-to-sea. Thank you for your support in this mission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Donald F. Walker, Jr. 
Founder of The A.T.O. 


